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March 04, 2022 
 
Siskiyou County Health and Human Services, Public Health Division 
Tracy Sandahl 
810 South Main Street 
Yreka, CA 96097 
 
Dear Tracy Sandahl, 
 
Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2023 - 2025 Funding Award Letter 
 
The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) is pleased to award funding to your 
agency for the Women, Infants and Children (WIC) Program for FFY 2023 - 2025. The 
Catalog of Federal Domestic Assistance (CFDA) numbers for the funding are: 
 

• Nutrition Services and Administration Grant (NSA) and Breastfeeding Peer 
Counseling (BFPC) Program: 10.557 

• Farmers Market Nutrition Program (FMNP): 10.572 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Description of Funding FFY 2023  
(Year 1) 

FFY 2024 
(Year 2) 

FFY 2025 
(Year 3) 

Nutrition Services and 
Administration (NSA) Base 
Funding 

$693,528 $693,528 $693,528 

NSA Special Project Funding $10,565 $10,565 $10,565 
Farmers Market Nutrition 
Program (FMNP) 

$225 $225 $225 

Breastfeeding Peer Counseling 
(BFPC) Program  

$0 $0 $0 

Total Contracted Funding for 
FFY 2023 - 2025 

$704,318 $704,318 $704,318 

http://www.wicworks.ca.gov/
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Next Steps: 
 

1. Begin discussions with your leadership and fiscal staff on how you plan to 
allocate these funds and any other changes you need to make for your program. 

 
2. Check your email for WIC Information Notice (WIN) 2022-20, sent on February 

18, 2022 for information on submitting your amendment package and to access 
your budget documents. 

 
3. Plan time to work on your FFY 2023 – 2025 contract package so that it can be 

submitted no later than April 19, 2022. 
 
We appreciate your continuing commitment to the WIC Program. If you have any questions, 
please contact your Contract Manager, Andrea Campbell andrea.campbell@cdph.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ia Lo, MSW, Chief 
Local Services Branch 
Women, Infants and Children Division 
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